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May 8, 2024 
 
Municipality of Skagway 
Heather Rodig, Treasurer 
PO Box 415 
Skagway, AK 99840 
 
Dear Ms. Rodig: 
 
I’m pleased to inform you that the National Forest Receipts under Title I of the Secure Rural Schools and 
Community Self-Determination Act of 2000 (NFR/SRS) for SFY24 (FFY23) has been awarded.  
 
The municipality’s payment of $35,765.61 is for Title I Schools and Roads. This payment must be used for 
schools and/or roads at the discretion of the municipality.  A report will be required next fiscal year documenting 
the expenditure of the funds received.      
 
If you have questions regarding your SFY24 NFR/SRS payment, please feel free to contact me at 907-451-2749 
or by email at samantha.lannet@alaska.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samantha Lannet 
Grants Administrator 2  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


